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We are pleased to be able to hold an in-person event again this year. 
This year’s AGM will be held at The Foundry – Office and Conference Centre, in Vauxhall. 

 
The map and instructions below show the easiest ways to reach The Foundry by different 

transport means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

   
 

 
Getting here 

 
 

By tube 
 

Vauxhall underground station is connected by the Victoria Line. Northbound services 
(coming from Brixton) and Southbound services (coming from Walthamstow Central) operate 
every 3 minutes. The Foundry can then be reached by an 8-minute walk, along Kennington 
Lane, turning off on Oval Way. 
 
 

By train 
 
Vauxhall can also be reached by overground train services. The station has regular direct 
connections with South West London, including lines to Wimbledon, Shepperton, 
Chessington South and Windsor & Eton Riverside. The station is also only a 5-minute train 
ride to London Waterloo, which has connections across the rest of the London area. 
 
The Foundry can then be reached again via the same 8-minute walk. 
 
 

By bus 
 
Right next door to Vauxhall Train station is Vauxhall Bus and Coach Station. Those wishing 
to arrive by bus can take the number 2 or 88 to this station. Then there is also Anne’s Church 
Bus Stop, and Archbishop Tension’s School Bus Stop (signposted on the map), which are 
connected via services 36, 196, 185 and 436, and are a short walk from The Foundry. 
 
 
 

Access 
 
 

Blue badge parking 
 
There are a limited number of blue badge parking spaces available at The Foundry. If you 
require one for attending the AGM, please contact: Reception@aplaceforchange.co.uk in 
advance to book this. 
 
 

Accessibility 
 
There is level entry to the foyer of The Foundry, as well as step free access around the 
building (including to the rooms where the AGM will be held).  
 
If you are a wheelchair user, space will be reserved for you. Please let us know your 
requirements by emailing us at invest@ethicalproperty.co.uk. 
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